


Jacob’s Pillow thanks OLLI 
for its continued support and 
engagement over the years!

Thank You

jacobspillow.org

Dear Friends,

Thank you for joining us this evening as we gather to celebrate OLLI 
at BCC’s first twenty-five years. Since its inception, our goal has been 
to bring quality lifelong learning opportunities to all Berkshire County 
residents ages 50 and better. That goal is only attainable with ongoing 
support from you, our OLLI community members and local business 
organizations.

OLLI at BCC is one of 124 Osher Lifelong Learning Institutes through-
out the country, and the second largest OLLI in Massachusetts. Since 
our affiliation with the Osher Foundation in 2007, we’ve grown from 
approximately 800 to well over 1,200 members—and we’re still grow-
ing! Our membership and course enrollment figures are climbing, the 
number of our course offerings is increasing, and we’re continuing to 
offer new programs over time like our University Days, Distinguished 
Speakers Series, Shared Interest Groups, and various special events. 

How have we done all this? The short answer is that it’s taken the 
entire OLLI community. It starts with Berkshire Community College’s 
supportive administration, and includes our dedicated and hard-
working staff, committed board members, creative and determined 
committee members and chairs, and other great OLLI volunteers who 
raise their hands whenever their time and talents are needed. The end 
result is the amazing lifelong learning institute so many have helped to 
build. 

Tonight we celebrate and thank all those whose generosity, determi-
nation, wisdom, creativity, and just plain hard work have shaped our 
OLLI over the last twenty-five years. Thank you again for your support, 
and for joining us as we take a walk down memory lane and look to 
the exciting future that awaits us. 

Warmly,

Barbara Lane | President, OLLI Board of Directors  
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Twenty-five years ago, I was sitting in my office at Berkshire Community 
College when I received a call from Hank Payne, the President of 
Williams College. He told me to expect a request for an appointment 
from Tom and Judy Easton, a couple interested in starting an adult 
learning program. Since Hank’s mother was an avid participant in 
Elderhostel (now Road Scholars), he asked that I take the appointment 
and consider their request.

Tom and Judy were impressive. I was happy to support an idea that 
fit perfectly with the community college mission of serving individuals 
from pre-school through older adult. Thanks to Alexandra Warshaw, 
then BCC’s Dean of Continuing Education, her staff, and a dedicated 
group of volunteers, the Berkshire Institute for Lifelong Learning, BILL, 
became a reality. Through the unique partnership between a public 
community college and an elite liberal arts college we were able to 
provide funding, administrative support, and faculty. Then as now, the 
participants themselves controlled the curriculum. 

I was privileged to have many opportunities to interact with Tom, Judy 
and the others who formed BILL’s core leadership team. Each was an 
opportunity to be in awe of their intellectual strengths and curiosity.  
At one Sunday evening dinner they were dissecting the Sunday New 
York Times, which they had read in its entirety, comparing one of the 
Magazine’s articles with the author’s prior work. I had barely finished 
the news section. Jealous of their time and talent, I promised myself 
that someday I would be part of a lifelong program as challenging and 
rewarding as the one they had created.  

And here I am, a member of BILL’s second iteration, OLLI at BCC, taking 
courses, attending special events, mentoring a BCC student and making 
friends. I don’t know where the 25 years went, but I am grateful to be 
here celebrating with all of you.

Barbara Viniar | Co-Chair, OLLI 25th Anniversary Committee

BILL Presidents:

Tom Easton  |  Leonard Stolzberg  |  Ann Dulye  |  Norman Avnet 
Arthur Sherman  |  Paul Flaum  |  Mona Sherman

OLLI Presidents:

Stephen Radin  |  Howard Arkans  |  Sandra Rubin  |  Leonard Tabs 
Peter Bluhm  |  Barbara Lane

Presidents... Past & Present

Board of Directors
Barbara Lane  President  |  Gordon Josephson  Vice President

Leonard Tabs  Treasurer  |  Sandra Rubin  Secretary

Peter Bluhm  Immediate Past President

Robert Braddick  |  Ellen Croibier  |  Robert Desrosiers  |  Joseph Gerard

Sheldon Goldberg  |  Christopher Guidette  |  Ellen Kennedy

Virginia O’Leary  |  Arthur Sherman  |  Monica Sinclair

Will Singleton  |  Chelly Sterman

Our apologies... The names of board members  
Monica Sinclair, Will Singleton, and Chelly Sterman  
were inadvertently omitted from our Gala invitation.   
We correct that omission and apologize here.
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OLLI at BCC depends on its many volunteer leaders to provide  
superlative programming, support, and leadership. Thank you to 
all who lead or serve on OLLI committees past, present and future!

Robert Braddick   Mentoring Leadership Team Co-chair
Arline Breskin   Special Events Committee Chair
Robert Desrosiers   Information Systems Chair
Andrew Fisher   Science Curriculum Committee Co-chair
Karel Fisher   Performing Arts Initiative Co-chair
Christopher Guidette   Arts Curriculum Committee Co-chair  
& OLLI Update Editor
Hope Hagler   Distinguished Speakers Series Co-chair
Gordon Josephson   Governance Committee Chair
Katherine Kidd   University Day Chair
Thomas Koelle   OLLI Art Show Co-chair
Barbara Lane   Membership Committee Co-chair
Benjamin Liptzin   Development Committee Chair
Richard Matturro   Literature Curriculum Committee Chair
Erin McNamara   Mentoring Leadership Team Co-chair
Virginia O’Leary   Social Science Curriculum Committee Chair
Anthony Segal   Science Curriculum Committee Co-chair
Elizabeth Selkowitz   Arts Curriculum Committee Co-chair
Harold Shair   Technology Chair
Monica Sinclair   Membership Committee Co-chair
Naomi Spatz   Performing Arts Initiative Co-chair
Chelly Sterman   OLLI Art Show Co-chair
Lance Sterman   Distinguished Speakers Series Co-chair
Leonard Tabs   Summer 2 Curriculum Committee Co-chair
Steve Tobin   Summer 2 Curriculum Committee Co-chair
Nancy Vale   Performing Arts Initiative Co-chair
Barbara Waldinger   Performing Arts Initiative Co-chair

Committee Chairs
Greetings OLLI at BCC community,

It has been an honor for Berkshire Community College to support and 
collaborate with the Osher Lifelong Learning Institute from its beginning 
as the Berkshire Institute of Lifelong Learning (BILL). Watching the 
program grow, evolve, and blossom has been inspiring, not just for me, 
but for the college community and the greater Berkshires community.

OLLI has changed the Berkshires’ view of what is possible in the “third 
age,” through the creativity, hard work, and generosity of its members, 
over 1,300 of the most active and engaged people in the Berkshires.

OLLI’s growing mentoring program for Berkshire Community College 
students is especially meaningful. One of my favorite events of the 
year is attending the annual OLLI/BCC Mentor/Mentee luncheon. 
The stories of the impact OLLI members have had on our students are 
extraordinary. OLLI members inspire our students and are a reminder 
that the love of learning is a lifelong affair.

We look forward to the continued growth, creativity and vitality of OLLI 
for the next 25 years and beyond. Together we’ll ensure that lifelong 
learning is available to everyone.

Sincerely,

Ellen Kennedy | President, Berkshire Community College

Congratulations!
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Barrington Stage Company Congratulates 
OLLI, Osher Lifelong Learning Institute, 

on 25 Years of Educational Programming! 

BARRINGTONSTAGECO.ORG 
413.236.8888 • PITTSFIELD, MA 

Skyler Volpe & Ensemble in West Side Story, 2018. PHOTO Daniel Rader.
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Retirement without OLLI— 
UNTHINKABLE!

–Barbara & Ed Lane

As SEC-registered investment advisers, Renaissance maintains a Fiduciary relationship with all of our clients, 
so we are bound legally and ethically to put our clients’ interests first. Not all firms are held to this standard. 

413-445-2481 | www.rigllc.com | Lenox, MA

Did you know that if your volatility is too high or if your portfolio risk is too 
low, then your chance of achieving your long-term goals goes down? Controlling 
your portfolio's volatility is one of the key tasks for your investment manager. 

At Renaissance, we can help you achieve the right portfolio balance to meet your 
unique goals and tolerance to risk. And our senior leaders are always available to 
explain the often baffling moves in the market.

Volatility Matters

If you want to learn more about managing volatility from a team 
of experienced advisors, call Chris or Trevor at 413-445-2481.

Wishing OLLI another 
successful 25 years.  

–Linda & Bill Grabel
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From BILL to OLLI  
25 years  

Still on board AND  
what a ride! 

–Nancy Vale

Congratulations on this great milestone to  
a wonderful organization and its many supporters 

who have worked so hard to make this possible.

Having been involved and benefitted from OLLI’s  
varied programs, classes, and educational  

opportunities since the early days of BILL, we wish 
continued success and longevity to OLLI. 

–Susan & David Orenstein 
David L. Orenstein CPA & Associates 

150 Pittsfield Road E-1 Lenox, MA 01240

CELEBRATING 40 YEARS

pittsfield & great barrington, ma

Committed to Your Financial Success

Adams | Cheshire | Lanesboro | Lee | Lenox 
North Adams | Williamstown

adamscommunity.com
413.743.0001 Member FDIC. 

Member DIF.
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TRUST IN US
to

TO HELP GUIDE YOUR 
FINANCIAL FUTURE

A leading financial 
advisor just happens 
to be your neighbor.

BAYSTATEFINANCIAL.COM
Securi�es offered through qualified registered representa�ves of 
MML Investors Services, LLC. Member SIPC. Baystate Financial is 
not a subsidiary or affiliate of MML Investors Services, LLC, or its 
affiliated companies. 200 Clarendon Street, 19th & 25th Floors, 
Boston, MA 02116. 617-585-4500. CRN202007-233585

Plan Today: Contact us for your complimentary, 
no obliga�on consulta�on: 

Mrs. Arwen Lowbridge
Financial Advisor 

75 South Church St. Ste. 17
Pi�sfield, MA 01201

413.464.8831 

BLUEQ.COM

Tim Schnopp
(Blue Q employee  - BCARC program)
Marker on colored paper
9" x 12"

A very sincere thank you to all past and  
present BILL and OLLI at BCC volunteers,  

board members, officers, executive directors, 
staff, and our wonderful educational and  
cultural partners. You made it all happen.

Happy Anniversary—on to the future!! 
–Art Sherman
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Here’s to another  
25 years!  

–Mara & Randy Winn

Here’s to OLLI at 25!  
 Consistently nurtured with heart and soul by Art  

 from before the beginning, and  
current determination  

to enrich & challenge us more  
by broadening OLLI’s scope even further.

–EMM

 

 

Shop our exciting selection  
of wine, craft beer,  

& liquor at 2 convenient  
in-town locations! 

 

Delicious gourmet picnics, 
Perfect for Tanglewood 

Best Wine Selection  
of the Berkshires  

2018 & 2019 
WINE & CHEESE TASTINGS 
Every Saturday 1-5pm 

nejaimeswine.com 
3 Elm St. Stockbridge, MA · 413-298-3454 

60 Main St. Lenox, MA · 413-637-2221 
Mon-Sat 9am-9pm & Sun 11am-6pm 
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   2020 FESTIVAL SEASON
And join us 

for our 

FIFTH 
ANNIVERSARY 

GALA CONCERT 
 

August 13, 2020 
at 7:30pm   

Mahaiwe Performing 
Arts Center, Great 

Barrington

 
 

Michael J. Considine 
Shawn P. Leary 

 

                            Attorneys at Law 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

49 Main Law 
 

49 Main Street, Box 378 
Lee, Massachusetts 01238      

 
413-243-4900 

 
WWW.49MAINLAW.COM 
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OCTOBER 2019 - JUNE 2020
CELEBRATING OUR 28TH SEASON 
www.cewm.org | 800.843.0778

Experience the Drama
Of Live Chamber Music

Sam Waterston, Avirodh Sharma, Michael Chertock, Rachel Priday, Borromeo Quartet, Inna Faliks, Ar
ti 
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Stay Independent  
at 89 South

Newly created one and two  
bedroom units with full-service 

inclusive amenities in the  
Cultural Arts District of Pittsfield.

Now Open!  
Schedule a tour today  

413-445-4056 ext. 180 
89south.org

Congratulations to OLLI on 25 years!

BERKSHIRE PLACE
A Tradition of Caring Since 1888

Celebrating 25  
great years of learn-
ing and fellowship. 

–Susan & Gordon Josephson

Congratulations to  
OLLI at Berkshire Community College 
 for twenty five years of providing continuing 
education, opportunities for socialization and 

volunteer services to thousands of older adults in 
Berkshire County and beyond. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Villages of the Berkshires, Inc., a nonprofit membership 
organization that is dedicated to providing access to services 
to assist older adults in Berkshire County who wish to remain 
in their own homes as they age, is now accepting membership 

applications and enrolling volunteers who would like to 
participate in providing services to its members. 

 
For more information: 

Website:  www.villagesoftheberkshires.org 
Email: villagesoftheberkshires@gmail.com 

(413)212-9948 
 
 

This ad proudly presented by: 
 

Alan and Judy Benjamin, Maxine Bookless, Sheldon and Barbara 
Goldberg, Eric and Phyllis Greenberg, Jeffry and Emily Kittross, Alan 

and Sandi Rubin, Howard and Shirley Shapiro, Carl and Claudia 
Shuster, Lance and Chelly Sterman, and Olga Weiss 

In the Berkshires, there’s no place like home … 
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UPCOMING

EVENTS
WHAT THE JEWS BELIEVE
BY MARK HARELIK • DIRECTED BY MARK HARELIKUN

IC
OR

N 
TH
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E SEP	 OCT
	26	-	20

TUSK
THE WORLD’S NUMBER ONE TRIBUTE TO FLEETWOOD MAC
SATURDAY • 8PM

CO
LO

NI
AL

 
TH

EA
TR

E OCT
05

THE WORLD FAMOUS GLENN MILLER ORCHESTRA
FRIDAY • 7:30PMCO

LO
NI

AL
 

TH
EA

TR
E OCT

11
STEVE SOLOMON’S MY MOTHER’S ITALIAN, 
MY FATHER’S JEWISH & I’M IN THERAPY
SATURDAY • 8PM

CO
LO

NI
AL

 
TH

EA
TR

E OCT
12

BTG’S PRODUCTION OF  ROALD DAHL’S WILLY WONKA KIDS
DIRECTED BY TRAVIS DALYCO

LO
NI

AL
 

TH
EA

TR
E OCT	 OCT

	26	-	 27

The Unicorn Theatre • 6 East Street, Stockbridge, MA

The Colonial Theatre • 111 South Street, Pittsfield, MA

www.BerkshireTheatreGroup.org • (413) 997-4444

800.742.9000  |  canyonranch.com/lenox

First there’s you.™

Each day at Canyon Ranch offers  
endless opportunities. Dozens of  

classes, treatments and services so  
you can create your perfect day – or  
week. Whether for a day, or a stay.

Congratulations  
on 25 Years! 

–Diane & Steve Tobin

Where Gardeners Grow

Bulbs- Perennials- Trees- Shrubs 
Seasonal Choices - Open Daily All Year

wardsnursery.com  -  413-528-0166
600 S Main St. - Gt. Barrington 
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Helene & Don Calman

Ellen Croibier & Peter Levine

Judy & Rich Cromwell

Joanna Fribush

Kerry Hamilton

Magda Gabor-Hotchkiss

Lynn Jacobson

Katherine & John Kidd

Tom and Ro Koelle

Karen McNulty

Elna M. Nugent

Sharon & Paul Raverta

Karen Richards

Wendy H. Robbins

Carole Siegel

Ann H. Trabulsi

Barbara & Jesse Waldinger

Friends of OLLI

Congratulations on 25 Years!

www.berkshirecc.edu/foundation

THE BCC 
FOUNDATION 
IS PROUD TO 
SUPPORT OLLI.

Congratulations  
and thank you to the 
countless volunteer 
leaders who made  

BILL and OLLI blossom 
and flourish! 

–Megan Whilden
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Eleanore Aronoff
Arline Breskin

Eleanor Chandler
Bonnie Desrosiers
Robert Desrosiers
Monroe England

Diana Feld
Stanley Feld

Marilyn Flaum
Paul Flaum

Magda Gabor-Hotchkiss
John Galt

Barbara Greenbaum
Joanne Hayes
Phyllis Jaffe

Judy Keshner
Augusta Leibowitz
Katherine Levitan
Barbara Mandler
Enid Michelman

Norman Moskowitz
Elizabeth Myers
Suzanne Nash

Nancy Osborne
Sara Pollard

Margaret Poutasse
Helen Radin
Jack Rubin

Lenore Rubin
Alvin Schneiderman

Myrna Schneiderman
Mark Selkowitz

Helen-Mary Shaffer
Arthur Sherman

Carole Siegel
Elske Smith
Ann Trabulsi
Nancy Vale

Terry Weaver

A look at the very first OLLI/BILL newsletter and catalog! 

Our first catalog featured eight classes on opera, leadership, Holly-
wood musicals, economics & the news, art & change, New England 
poetry, theatre, and the cosmos. Our first newsletter noted “What 
started as a wisp of an idea has blossomed into a full fledged insti-
tute with 270 members.”

*According to our records. We know there are other OLLI members who have been 
members for over two decades whose membership may have lapsed at some point, 
thus resetting their start date. We salute ALL of you!

OLLI at BCC salutes the following OLLI members who have been 
members without a lapse for twenty or more years!* You are the 
bedrock of our learning community in the Berkshires. Thank you.

Going Steady for Over 20 Years! In the Beginning...

We have come far in 25 years 
thanks to our enduring col-
lege partnerships and our 
extraordinary volunteers, 
but remain true to our first 
motto: “education is a life-
time activity.”
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In celebration of its  45th Anniversary
ELDER SERVICES OF BERKSHIRE COUNTY INC. 

presents

–

SUNDAY SEPT 22  4PM
coloNiAl ThEATrE  PiTTSfiElD MA

TickETS AT ThE box officE: 413 997 4444
or www.bErkShirEThEATrEgroUP.org

young
@Heart
chorus

Catching Up with the Counter Culture

Elder Services
of Berkshire County, Inc.

Silent Auction
Thank you to Jiminy Peak Mountain Resort for donating four non-
holiday lift ticket vouchers. Look forward to winter with a chance to ski 
at an awarding winning resort right in your own back yard! 

Thank you to OLLI’s friends at Plaza Package in Great Barrington for 
donating a case of Breca winery’s delicious 2017 Rosé from the Aragón 
region of Spain. Rosés are appreciated for their versatility when it comes 
to pairing them with food, and rosés from the Aragón are no exception. 
They have been described as being “characterized by perfumed 
aromatics of white flowers and bright red berry fruit with distinctive and 
refreshing acidity.” The Breca Rosé is considered “a very elegant rosé 
presenting a pale pink hue in the glass. On the nose, it presents beautiful 
floral aromas, as well as red fruit, including strawberry.” 

What fun you’ll have pairing this lovely rosé with a cheese course, a 
favorite entrée, or dessert!

Thank you to Domaney’s Liquors and Fine Wines in Great Barrington 
for donating this case of wonderful wines consisting of six bottles of 
Vino Winery’s 2015 Pinot Grigio and six bottles of Rosemont Estate’s 
Diamond Label 2017 Shiraz.

Vino is a Washington state winery, and its 2015 Pinot Grigio has 
received a 90 point “best buy” rating from Wine Enthusiast. This lovely 
pinot has been described as “spot on for the variety, with notes of whole 
Granny Smith apple and green melon. The palate redolent with sleek 
fresh apple and pear flavors that power through the finish.”  

Rosemont Estate is a South Australia winery, and its Diamond Label 
2017 Shiraz is considered “a rich and generous wine, with dark plum, 
black cherry and blackberry notes.” This shiraz “pairs beautifully with 
hearty, richly seasoned dishes, red meats or the sharp bite of a strong 
cheddar.” The perfect wine for a winter evening meal by the fire! 




